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nATIDnAL 
EnoowmEnT 
FOR 
THE RRTS 

Noverriber 22, 1978 

Honorable Claiborne Pell 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 20510 

Dear Senator: 

WASHlnGTDn 
D.C. 20506 
A Federal agency advised by the 
National Council on the Arts 

Thank you for your letter of November 2, 1978 regarding Ms. Letizia 
Pitigliani, who has applied to the National Endowment for the Arts' 
Visual Arts Program. Ms. Pitigliani has applied for an Artists' Fellow­
ship. 

For your infonnation, applications to the Artists' Fellowship category 
of the Visual Arts Program were due at the EndCMment by CX:tober 16, 1978. 
While the Visual Arts staff has not yet logged in Ms. Pitigliani's 
application, I am sure everything is in order, and she will certainly be 
notified when her application has reached this stage. We will be pleased 
to notify your off ice as well. · 

Applications made to the Artists' Fellowship category will be reviewed 
by the Visual Arts Advisory Panel in February 1979. The Panel's recom­
mendations will be brought before the May meeting of the National Council 
on the Arts, and Ms. Pitigliani will be notified as soon as possible 
thereafter of the decision reached on her application. 

We are pleased to know of your interest in Ms. Pitigliani's application. 
You may be assured that it is being given very careful attention. 

Thank you for your continued interest in the programs of the National 
Endowment for the Arts. 

Sincerely, 

lw~r~ B;ritfJe 
Livingston L. Biddle, Jr. 
Chafuuan 
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